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20.06.2018 

 

Dear parents/ carers 

 

At this time of year teachers and myself have usually had several meetings to allocate 

children into class groups and generate class lists. Unfortunately this year we have not 

finalised class lists for next year because we have had several late applications via County 

Hall Admissions team. We are still waiting for some requests to be declined or accepted 

making final class lists impossible at this stage. I realise that at parents evening it is an 

important question that you would like answered and I thank you for your patience and 

understanding in this unusual, and exceptional, situation. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr OWFlitcroft 


